
 

February 11, 2022 

 
Feb 7th-11th  

Valentine’s Candy Grams on Sale 
Junior Class Fundraiser  

Delivered on 2/14 

 
Feb 14th-18th  

Spirit Week/Penny Wars 

 
Feb 15th @ 6pm 

PTO meeting via zoom 
 

Feb 21st - 22nd 
No School—Presidents’ Day Break 

 
March 9th @ 4-8pm 

MSMHS students and families are invited to  
Fitch High School College Planning Night 

 

Follow the latest news on 

@MSMHS_Sharks 

News/Notes January Student of the Month 
 
Congratulations to Rashel Garcia, 
Groton, CT, on being selected as the first 
SOM of the new year! Rashel has shown 
tremendous growth this year stepping 
out of her comfort zone and being a 
leader. She is an active member of the 
Safe School Climate Committee and was 
the designer of the “Stars” Advisory ac-
tivity. She approached the administra-

tion advocating to do a school wide activity that would promote 
kindness and bring everyone together. She is known at MSMHS 
as someone who is always kind, helpful, and respectful. Teachers 
also noted Rashel’s awesome creative side! Congratulations!  

The Winter Shark Week is finally here!  Stu-
dent Council selected the themed days for 
next week. All students who participate will 
help to earn points for their grade.  

Students Council is also running Penny 
Wars in conjunction with Shark Week. In 
this competition, all grades will have their 
own giant penny jar. Students can add coins 
to their own jar to add points. They can also 
add bills to any other grades’ jar to subtract 
points from that grade!  All proceeds go 
towards supporting Student Council in the 
preparation for Field Day. The winning 
grade of Shark Week and Penny Wars will 
get their choice of grade-wide prize!  

Shark Week and Penny Wars!  

MADD Presentation 

MSMHS hosted a speaker from 
Mother’s Against Drunk Driving who 
presented to all juniors and seniors 
during Advisory recently. CT received 
a grant for this Power of Youth Pro-
gram to be offered for free in CT 
schools. MSMHS students were able to hear about the effects of 
alcohol and drugs on teens and how it impacts driving.  
MADD is hosting their next “Walk Like MADD” fundraiser at Fox-
woods on April 30th. Proceeds go towards funding more pro-
grams to help youth make better decisions behind the wheel.  


